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MINUTES OF MEETING of the Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group 
held on Monday 22nd April 2013 at Marden Scout HQ commencing at 8 pm

79.
Present:  Cllr Andy Turner (In the Chair), Cllr R Adam, E Newlyn, Peter Court, Jeff Elliott, Catherine Alderson, Carol Hogg, Pam Bowles, Steve McArragher, Stephen Witts, Alister Hume, Darryl Parker, Cllr Dennis Collins, Philip Taylor, Kate Kershaw, Sascha Newton, Cllr Anne Boswell, Cllr Maria Brown, Cllr Dorothy Reed, Bridget Harvey, 

Cllr Lesley Mannington (Minute Secretary), Cllr Kate Tippen, Bev Reid, 

Cllr Rod Nelson-Gracie

80.
Apologies:  Apologies were received from The Clerk, Cllr Jean Robinson, Christine Gibbs and Liz Stanley

81.
Minutes:  The Minutes of the previous meeting held on 25th March 2013 were still to be circulated and would be confirmed at the next meeting.

82.
Welcome:  Cllr Turner welcomed various new representatives to the meeting who briefly introduced themselves as well as their involvement in Marden.
83.
Open Day:  The meeting discussed in depth the format for the next Neighbourhood Plan Open Day scheduled for 22nd June.

Cllr Brown had drawn up, by way of example, how each sector might define its position within the NPPF, culminating in a NP Policy statement.  The meeting agreed this format.

It was noted that MBC’s ‘Call for Sites’ procedure had been extended and that the cut-off date had now been 31 March 2013.  MBC was intending to finalise its report by August and the matter would also be discussed with the RSC’s at a meeting to be scheduled in May.

It was agreed that Cllr Brown and Sascha Newton should continue with their aspect of the housing development exercise.

It was agreed that Cllr Brown’s NP housing document should be circulated so that a similar format could be used for the other subject sectors within the Marden Neighbourhood Plan.

Cllr Mannington reported that she would be drafting a similar document for the business sector which could be confirmed when Liz Stanley returned from holiday.

Cllr Adam would shortly be drawing up a transport policy document.
84.
Hertsfield Residents Association:  Mr Darryl Parker, representing the Hertsfield Residents Association, drew the meeting’s attention to history relating to a local planning difficulty and how the HRA had now found the means to resolve the matter. However, the HRA required advice as to how this could be achieved within planning legislation.  

Mr Parker was offered advice on possible avenues which could be followed in what was a particularly tricky problem.

85.
Parish Newsletter:  Cllr Boswell agreed to draw up an insert for the Newsletter on the next Open Day, similar to that done for the previous one.  Cllr Turner reported that mention of the Neighbourhood Plan progress would be made at the forthcoming Annual Parish Meeting.

86.
Village Envelope:  It was agreed that the whole subject and boundary of the Marden village envelope required attention, including that for the industrial areas.

87.
Date of Next Meeting:  Agreed that the next meeting should be held on Monday 13 May at 8.00 p.m. at the Scout HQ.
The Chairman closed the meeting at 9.40 pm.
Signed: ………………………………………………

Date: ……………………………………………….

